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SOLOANO COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ #16-009) 
MECHANICAL ENGINEERING SERVICES 

VACAVILLE AND VALLEJO CENTERS HVAC IMPROVEMENTS AND UPGRADES 
NOTIFICATION OF SELECTION 

 
 
Solano community college wishes to thank each firm for their interest in our process to select a 
mechanical engineering firm per RFQ #16-009. We understand that submitting an SOQ is time 
consuming. The District appreciates your efforts and thanks you for your interest in this RFQ 
and your time in submitting an SOQ. 
 
Three SOQs were submitted, after careful review and deliberation by the review committee, 
the committee is recommending awarding the contract for this project to EDesignC 
Incorporated. 
 
This recommendation and selection will be formally approved and established at the April 20, 
2016 Board of Trustees meeting. 
 


